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September has come to an end. It’s already October! We will finally be 

able to talk about the weather getting cooler outside. Soon it’s going to 

be Halloween! 

 

Important Dates to Remember: 

Monday, October 8: Columbus Day 

 Public School Closed. First School Open! 

 

Wednesday, October 31st: Halloween 

 Public School Early Release. First School Open! 

             

          Thank you! 

           Ms. Lewis 

 

         


